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Randall Loew <rankuhl 11 @yahoo.com>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 12:36 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Dear Secretary,

As a short term trader and long term investor, I feel that I am able to wisely choose the amount of risk
that I expose my portfolio to.With that being said I urge you not to impose a 10:1 leverage limitation on
retail forex traders.

Thank you for your consideration

Randall Loew


